
From: Sarah Fields <sarah@uraniumwatch.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2013 12:00 PM 
To: Mandeville, Douglas 
Cc: VonTill, Bill; Persinko, Andrew; Laufenberg.Richard@dol.gov 
Subject: NRC Dec. 19 Meeting with Mineral Ablation: Applicable Guidance 
Attachments: UW_toDoug Mandeville_MineralAblationMeeting.131216.pdf 
 
Dear Mr. Mandeville, 
 
Attached please find a letter for NRC staff consideration regarding the NRC Meeting with Mineral Ablation LLC  
on December 19, 2013, and the licensing requirements for the Wyoming ablation process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sarah Fields 
Program Director 
Uranium Watch 
PO Box 344 
Moab, Utah 84532 
435-260-8384 
 
 


